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Dear Pastor and Church, March, 2012

Have you ever felt when dealing with some people that you have just run into a wall? If
you have, then you know how I’m feeling right now; frustrated, hurt, mad, sad, heartbroken. Well, you get the
picture. When you have invested years in someone’s life and tried to teach them, encourage them, guide them
along their spiritual journey and yet they still choose the wrong path, it hurts. If it hurts me how much more
does it hurt our Lord, (because that is who they’re turning their backs on). That has been my struggle lately. |
know I need to keep loving them as God loves me when I fail him, but right now it’s not easy. Pray for me and
for the people in question that the Lord will be glorified in their lives.

| have to apologize for the confusion with our prayer letter once again. We are in the
process of compiling e-mail address from all our supporting churches so we can send all of our letters via e-mail
and eliminate the cost of postage. In this process some have not received our last prayer letter. I will send it
again with this month’s letter so you can catch up if you like.

We are winding down our summer months here and have survived another season of youth
camps, retreats and many trips down the second most deadly highway in Argentina. | have also survived two
rear end collisions in one month’s time. I was hit from behind twice and managed to get away with a slight
soreness in my lower back and minimal damage to the car in spite of the violence of the collisions. My
guardian angel has been working overtime lately!

All four weeks out at camp were a blessing each in their own way. We had close to 250
campers in attendance through the season with 6 professions of faith, and many other decisions for the Lord.
We were able to get about half of the pool project finished and the Lord willing in the next few months we will
finish the rest. But | would ask you to consider helping us with a more urgent project that needs to be done this
year. We need to replace the roof on a couple of our dorms. They have out lived their life expectancy and are in
desperate need. They are so brittle the summer heat has cracked some of the panels from end to end. With the
cost of construction material going up continually it is hard for us to save enough to cover this expense.
Whatever part your church could have in helping us with this project would be a tremendous blessing. Check
our web pages if you would like to see pictures. www.campbbargentina.yolasite.com

Thank you once again for you faithfulness in giving and praying that make it possible for
us to carry out the ministry God has called us to.

For additional information or pictures of our ministry here are the links to our WEB page
and for Sandy’s blog page. May the Lord bless your faithfulness!
http://mikeandsandytoddargentina.synthasite.com/ mstoddargentina.blogspot.com

Pressing toward the mark,
Mike, Sandy, Michael and Stephany
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